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Date Sunday, January 17, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Levi and Darlene

Last Name Borisenko

Phone Number

Email
Address Slimmon Place
City Saskatoon
Province Saskatchewan
Postal Code
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Conversion Therapy

Meeting (if known)

Comments

Having just found out about this council meeting, we are very concerned about the discussion
on gender conversion therapy, that could take away a person's right to choose a counsellor or
deny the counsellor themselves, the ability to share their own belief.

When we have a problem in our lives, whether it be medical, physical, psychological, or
spiritual, we can always choose from whom we want to seek counsel or direction, and then
decide if we want to take their advice. How are gender identification issues any different?
Violating individual rights to choose, violates a person's Charter Rights.

We are particularly concerned about children, whose confusion of sexual identity, may often
change their minds about their dilemma after maturation and hormone changes, that balance
themselves naturally.

Another concern is a law that could be set to fine or punish doctors, pastors, counsellors, etc.
for expressing what they think would be helpful, for the person seeking counsel.

Please don't take away the rights of parents, (or the person themselves) from seeking the

kind of help they choose, without punitive measures.

Thank you for your civic service.
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